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Dear Members,
We hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season, and that you are eagerly looking forward to the upcoming swim season. Your board of directors has been working hard these past few months and is pleased to announce that there will be no increase in dues for the 2017 season.

 

We have many new things planned for this season, and wanted to begin coordinating with you to help with their implementation. The first feature is our new membership software system - a system that will make it easier for payment and membership tracking purposes. 
If you have not received an email from postmaster@esoftplanner.com (you may want to search your junk email or spam folder) with your login credentials then please send your correct email address to info@oaksrecclub.org with “esoft credentials” in the subject line.
You will be able to pay your 2017 membership dues online with a credit card (2.5% convenience fee) or by mailing in your payment after reviewing your online profile. The system will walk you through step-by-step paying either by credit card or check.  Membership fees are due by May 15, 2017 to avoid a late fee. 
While setting up your account, please complete and verify all of your information so that we can keep you informed about important updates regarding the pool and swim team. It is essential that your names and email addresses are spelled correctly, including verifying the household members and birthdates to assist us in allowing those children 10 years old and above to get access to the pool without an adult present. You can upload a headshot (neck up only) photo for each member as well or we will assist you in taking and loading photos before the pool opens.
 

We will host an Open House on May 6, 2017, to assist you on navigating the software, verifying your information, adding photos and making your payment. Please feel free to login, update your information and make payment before this event.
 

A second significant improvement is that the entrance of the pool has been moved from the front of the building to the right side of the building, and the related installation of a new gate and check-in system.  Members will scan their membership keycard (to be issued soon) and register any guests at the terminals at the window as they enter the pool. These changes will allow for more safe and accountable access in and out of the pool, as well as being able to keep the concession stand open during the entire swim hours instead of only during the adult swim time. 

 

Your patience is appreciated while we launch these improvements, particularly the check-in system. If you have any question please send us an email at info@oaksrecclub.org. Also, please visit our new website www.oaksrecclub.org for additional information.
Lastly, remember to signup for the Oakhurst ORCA Swim team - open to all members with children between the ages of 5 and 18.  

Sincerely,
The Oaks Recreational Club Board
